Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

Sent: Friday, October 13, 2017 2:59 PM

To: Kerry Egan

Cc: Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD; Tucker, Shelly
Subject: RE: Lucid Energy: 2RP-4120-0 Closure Request

RE: Lucid Energy Delaware * Pauline 8” Polyline * 2RP-4120 * DOR: 1/27/17
Kerry,

Your request for closure of the above referenced release is approved. Federal sites will require like approval
from BLM.

Thank you,

Mike Bratcher

NMOCD District 2

811 South First Street
Artesia, NM 88210
575-748-1283 Ext 108

OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately investigate and
remediate contamination that may pose a threat to ground water, surface water, human health or the environment. In
addition, OCD approval does not relieve the operator of responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, local
laws and/or regulations.

From: Kerry Egan [mailto:KEgan@Iucid-energy.com]

Sent: Friday, August 25, 2017 9:01 AM

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>
Subject: Lucid Energy: 2RP-4120-0 Closure Request

Mike and Crystal,

Good morning, I’'m writing to request closure of a gas release in southeast Eddy county. The minor gas leak occurred
earlier this year, and unfortunately was right on top of two high-pressure DCP lines. While coordinating with DCP, we
were able to excavate to a depth of 4’, along the ROW. Closure samples have been collected and show the site is well
below the prescribed action levels. As such we’re requesting approval to backfill the excavation and close out this spill
file.

Please review the attached packet, and let me know if you have any questions.
Thanks,

Kerry Egan
Environmental Compliance Coordinator
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**Please note the updated email address and numbers.



